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of it and the nation it represents.
St Petersburg Brian Curran 2006-08-25 This lavishly
illustrated book tells the epic 300-year story of St
Petersburg through its architecture, landscapes,
literature and art, from the city's origins and its
earliest buildings through to the present day. Now a
UNESCO World Heritage Site, the historic centre of St
Petersburg is being restored with the help of the World
Monuments Fund. The book showcases the surviving
monuments of St Petersburg while examining what has been
lost and what is being lost. Written by two experts on
architecture and historic conservation, it includes
before-and-after images to evaluate the effect of
postwar restoration work and also includes over 100
commissioned photographs.
Russia of the Russians Harold Williams 1915
St. Petersburg Arthur L. George 2003 This full-length
narrative history chronicles the distinctively beautiful
city of St, Petersburg from its founding by Peter the
Great in 1703 through its modern renaissance in the era
of Vladamir Putin.
Mapping St. Petersburg Julie A. Buckler 2018-06-05
The Battle for Leningrad David M. Glantz 2002 The first
account of this epic battle to include the struggle for
territory outside the city of Leningrad recalls Hitler's
hubris in invading Russia and the stubborn Soviet
resistance that eventually broke the German Army.
(Military History)
St. Petersburg, 1703-1825 Anthony Cross 2003-10-24 A
collection of nine articles written by leading scholars
in Britain, Ireland, Italy and the USA on various
aspects of the city of St Petersburg during the
important first century and a quarter of its existence,
from its founding in 1703 to the end of the reign of
Alexander I. Cartography, architecture, social history
and foreign perceptions are some of the subjects covered
in these lively and informed essays.
Dacha Life Anton Chekhov 2013-04-11 For well over a
century, Russian city dwellers have been attracted to
dacha life for the autonomy, solitude and peace it has
to offer. So it is no accident that so many works of
Russian literature take place in dachas - this is where
people feel freer, where they open up more quickly.
Issue Number 11 is themed "Dacha Life." Featured authors
include Anton Chekhov, Vladimir Mayakovsky, Gavrila
Derzhavin, Leonid Andreyev, Alexei Bayer, Irina
Borisova, Marina Tarkovskaya, Alexander Blok,
Absurdopedia and Fyodor Dostoyevsky.
House of Trump, House of Putin Craig Unger 2018-08-14
THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “The story Unger weaves
with those earlier accounts and his original reporting
is fresh, illuminating and more alarming than the
intelligence channel described in the Steele
dossier.”—The Washington Post House of Trump, House of
Putin offers the first comprehensive investigation into
the decades-long relationship among Donald Trump,
Vladimir Putin, and the Russian Mafia that ultimately
helped win Trump the White House. It is a chilling story
that begins in the 1970s, when Trump made his first
splash in the booming, money-drenched world of New York
real estate, and ends with Trump’s inauguration as
president of the United States. That moment was the
culmination of Vladimir Putin’s long mission to
undermine Western democracy, a mission that he and his
hand-selected group of oligarchs and Mafia kingpins had
ensnared Trump in, starting more than twenty years ago
with the massive bailout of a string of sensational
Trump hotel and casino failures in Atlantic City. This
book confirms the most incredible American paranoias
about Russian malevolence. To most, it will be a hair-

Peter the Great Lindsey Hughes 2008-10-01 Peter the
Great (1672–1725), tsar of Russia for forty-three years,
was a dramatic, appealing, and unconventional character.
This book provides a vivid sense of the dynamics of his
life—both public and private—and his reign. Drawing on
his letters and papers, as well as on other contemporary
accounts, the book provides new insights into Peter’s
complex character, giving information on his actions,
deliberations, possessions, and significant fantasy
world--his many disguises and pseudonyms, his interest
in dwarfs, his clowning and vandalism. It also sheds
fresh light on his relationships with individuals such
as his second wife Catherine and his favorite, Alexander
Menshikov. The book includes discussions of Peter’s
image in painting and sculpture, and there are two final
chapters on his legacy and posthumous reputation up to
the present.
St. Petersburg 2007 Describes the major sights and
attractions of Saint Petersburg and provides information
on hotels, restaurants, cafes, galleries, and museums.
Russia's Women Barbara Evans Clements 1991-07-17 By
ignoring gender issues, historians have failed to
understand how efforts to control women—and women's
reactions to these efforts—have shaped political and
social institutions and thus influenced the course of
Russian and Soviet history. These original essays
challenge a host of traditional assumptions by
integrating women into the Russian past. Using recent
advances in the study of gender, the family, class, and
the status of women, the authors examine various roles
of Russian women and offer a broad overview of a vibrant
and growing field.
St. Petersburg Sara O'Brien 2009 As the "Sunshine City"
of St. Petersburg forges onward with new and exciting
developments, a legacy of landmarks still remains. The
founding fathers envisioned St. Petersburg as a city
with great potential for progress and growth. Over the
past century, St. Petersburg has far exceeded these vast
expectations.
Sunlight at Midnight Bruce Lincoln 2009-04-28 For
Russians, St. Petersburg has embodied power, heroism,
and fortitude. It has encompassed all the things that
the Russians are and that they hope to become. Opulence
and artistic brilliance blended with images of suffering
on a monumental scale make up the historic persona of
the late W. Bruce Lincoln's lavish "biography" of this
mysterious, complex city. Climate and comfort were not
what Tsar Peter the Great had in mind when, in the
spring of 1703, he decided to build a new capital in the
muddy marshes of the Neva River delta. Located 500 miles
below the Arctic Circle, this area, with its foul
weather, bad water, and sodden soil, was so unattractive
that only a handful of Finnish fisherman had ever
settled there. Bathed in sunlight at midnight in the
summer, it brooded in darkness at noon in the winter,
and its canals froze solid at least five months out of
every year. Yet to the Tsar, the place he named Sankt
Pieter Burkh had the makings of a "paradise." His vision
was soon borne out: though St. Petersburg was closer to
London, Paris, and Vienna than to Russia's far-off
eastern lands, it quickly became the political,
cultural, and economic center of an empire that
stretched across more than a dozen time zones and over
three continents. In this book, revolutionaries and
laborers brush shoulders with tsars, and builders,
soldiers, and statesmen share pride of place with poets.
For only the entire historical experience of this
magnificent and mysterious city can reveal the wealth of
human and natural forces that shaped the modern history
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raising revelation that the Cold War did not end in
1991—that it merely evolved, with Trump’s apartments
offering the perfect vehicle for billions of dollars to
leave the collapsing Soviet Union. In House of Trump,
House of Putin, Craig Unger methodically traces the
deep-rooted alliance between the highest echelons of
American political operatives and the biggest players in
the frightening underworld of the Russian Mafia. He
traces Donald Trump’s sordid ascent from foundering real
estate tycoon to leader of the free world. He traces
Russia’s phoenix like rise from the ashes of the
post–Cold War Soviet Union as well as its ceaseless
covert efforts to retaliate against the West and reclaim
its status as a global superpower. Without Trump, Russia
would have lacked a key component in its attempts to
return to imperial greatness. Without Russia, Trump
would not be president. This essential book is crucial
to understanding the real powers at play in the shadows
of today’s world. The appearance of key figures in this
book—Paul Manafort, Michael Cohen, and Felix Sater to
name a few—ring with haunting significance in the wake
of Robert Mueller’s report and as others continue to
close in on the truth.
The Origins of Modernism in Russian Architecture William
Craft Brumfield 1991 The dramatic transformation of
Russian architecture from the 1880s to the 1917
revolution reflected the profound changes in Russian
society as it entered the modern industrial age. William
Craft Brumfield examines the extraordinary diversity of
architectural styles in this period and traces the
search by architects and critics for a "unifying idea"
that would define a new architecture. Generously
illustrated with archival materials and with the
author's own superb photographs, this is the first
comprehensive study by a Western scholar of a neglected
period in European architectural and cultural history.
Brumfield explores the diverse styles of Russian
modernism in part by analyzing the contemporary
theoretical debate about them: the relation between
technology and style, the obligation of architecture to
society, and the role of architecture as an expression
of national identity. Steeped in controversy, Russian
modernism at the beginning of the century foreshadowed
the radical restructuring of architectural form in the
Soviet Union during the two decades after the
revolution. This authoritative work provides a new
understanding of Russian architecture's last brief
entrepreneurial episode and offers insight on our own
era, when individual freedom and initiative may once
again find expression in Russian architecture. The
dramatic transformation of Russian architecture from the
1880s to the 1917 revolution reflected the profound
changes in Russian society as it entered the modern
industrial age. William Craft Brumfield examines the
extraordinary diversity of architectural styles in this
period and traces the search by architects and critics
for a "unifying idea" that would define a new
architecture. Generously illustrated with archival
materials and with the author's own superb photographs,
this is the first comprehensive study by a Western
scholar of a neglected period in European architectural
and cultural history. Brumfield explores the diverse
styles of Russian modernism in part by analyzing the
contemporary theoretical debate about them: the relation
between technology and style, the obligation of
architecture to society, and the role of architecture as
an expression of national identity. Steeped in
controversy, Russian modernism at the beginning of the
century foreshadowed the radical restructuring of
architectural form in the Soviet Union during the two
decades after the revolution. This authoritative work
provides a new understanding of Russian architecture's
last brief entrepreneurial episode and offers insight on
our own era, when individual freedom and initiative may
once again find expression in Russian architecture.
Housingtoday 1999
St. Petersburg Dmitriĭ Olegovich Shvidkovskiĭ 1996
Before becoming a city, St. Petersburg was a utopian
vision in the mind of its founder, Peter the Great.
Conceived by him as Russia's "window to the West," it
evolved into a remarkably harmonious assemblage of
baroque, rococo, neoclassical, and art nouveau buildings
that reflect his taste and that of his successors,
including Anna I, Elizabeth I, Catherine the Great, and
Paul I. Crisscrossed by rivers and canals, this "Venice
of the North," as Goethe dubbed it, is of unique beauty.
Never before has that beauty been captured as eloquently
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as on the pages of this sumptuous volume. From the
stately mansions lining the fabled Nevsky Prospekt to
the magnificent palaces of the tsars on the outskirts of
the city, including Peterhof, Tsarskoe Selo,
Oranienbaum, Gatchina, and Pavlovsk, photographer
Alexander Orloff's portrait of St. Petersburg does full
justice to the vision of its founder and namesake. The
text, by art historian Dmitri Shvidkovsky, chronicles
the history of the city's planning and construction from
Peter the Great's time to the reign of the last tsar,
Nicholas II. Anyone who has ever visited--or dreamed of
visiting--the city of "white nights" will find St.
Petersburg irresistible.
Saint Petersburg Cathy Giangrande 2003-07 The first
guidebook to the lesser-known museums and treasures of
Saint Petersburg.
Russia in the Era of NEP Sheila Fitzpatrick 1991 "... a
comprehensive look at an enigmatic era... " —Choice
"This provocative collection of essays certainly takes
some of the polish off Soviet socialism's golden age."
—Journal of Interdisciplinary History "The authors and
editors of this splendid volume deserve great praise.
Their work moves the field of Soviet history several
large steps forward." —Slavic Review Lenin's New
Economic Policy of the 1920s, although a relatively free
and open potential alternative to Soviet communism, was
also a time of extreme tension, as Russian society and
culture were rocked by the forces of resistance and
change. These essays examine the social and cultural
dimensions of NEP in urban and rural Russia in the years
before Stalin and rapid industrialization.
Travelogues Burton Holmes 1914
The Prophet Armed Isaac Deutscher 2001 Hardly any
political figure in the 20th century aroused so much
passionate and confused controversy as Leon Trotsky.
There was a danger that his name might have disappeared
from history. Isaac Deutscher's three volume life of
Trotsky was originally published in 1954, and was the
first book to counter the powerful Stalinist propaganda
machine that had sort to expunge Trotsky's name from the
annals of the revolution, or worse, to leave it there as
a synonym for an arch-traitor.
The Russian Revolution, 1917 Rex A. Wade 2017-02-02 Rex
A. Wade presents an essential overview of the Russian
Revolution from its beginning in February 1917, through
the numerous political crises under Kerensky, to the
victory of Lenin and the Bolsheviks in the October
Revolution. This thoroughly revised and expanded third
edition introduces students to new approaches to the
Revolution's political history and clears away many of
the myths and misconceptions that have clouded studies
of the period. It also gives due space to the social
history of the Revolution, incorporating people and
places too often left out of the story, including women,
national minority peoples, peasantry, and front
soldiers. The third edition has been updated to include
new scholarship on topics such as the coming of the
Revolution and the beginning of Bolshevik rule, as well
as the Revolution's cultural context. This highly
readable book is an invaluable guide to one of the most
important events of modern history.
Women, the State and Revolution Wendy Z. Goldman
1993-11-26 Focusing on how women, peasants and orphans
responded to Bolshevk attempts to remake the family,
this text reveals how, by 1936, legislation designed to
liberate women had given way to increasingly
conservative solutions strengthening traditional family
values.
Bibliophily University of London. Department of ExtraMural Studies 1986
St Petersburg James H. Bater 1976-01-01
St Petersburg Solomon Volkov 2010-06-15 The definitive
cultural biography of the “Venice of the North” and its
transcendent artistic and spiritual legacy, written by
Russian emerge and acclaimed cultural historian, Solomon
Volkov. Long considered to be the mad dream of an
imperious autocrat—the "Venice of the North," conceived
in a setting of malarial swamps—St. Petersburg was built
in 1703 by Peter the Great as Russia's gateway to the
West. For almost 300 years this splendid city has
survived the most extreme attempts of man and nature to
extinguish it, from flood, famine, and disease to civil
war, Stalinist purges, and the epic 900-day siege by
Hitler's armies. It has even been renamed twice, and
became St. Petersburg again only in 1991. Yet not only
has it retained its special, almost mystical identity as
the schizophrenic soul of modern Russia, but it remains
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one of the most beautiful and alluring cities in the
world. Now Solomon Volkov, a Russian emigre and
acclaimed cultural historian, has written the definitive
cultural biography of this city and its transcendent
artistic and spiritual legacy. For Pushkin, Gogol, and
Dostoyevsky, Petersburg was a spectral city that
symbolized the near-apocalyptic conflicts of imperial
Russia. As the monarchy declined, allowing intellectuals
and artists to flourish, Petersburg became a center of
avant-garde experiment and flamboyant bohemian challenge
to the dominating power of the state, first czarist and
then communist. The names of the Russian modern masters
who found expression in St. Petersburg still resonate
powerfully in every field of art: in music, Stravinsky,
Prokofiev, and Shostakovich; in literature, Akhmatova,
Blok, Mandelstam, Nabokov, and Brodsky; in dance,
Diaghilev, Nijinsky, and Balanchine; in theater,
Meyerhold; in painting, Chagall and Malevich; and many
others, whose works are now part of the permanent fabric
of Western civilization. Yet no comprehensive portrait
of this thriving distinctive, and highly influential
cosmopolitan culture, and the city that inspired it, has
previously been attempted.
Imperial Imprints Elena Hellberg-Hirn 2003 The city on
the Neva has recently taken back its original name, St.
Petersburg. The official strategies for the Tercentenary
in 2003 saw the city's potential as being generated by
its imperial past. In a series of scholarly essays the
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author examines the historical background to St.
Petersburg's contemporary identifications. Framed mainly
in romantic and nostalgic terms, they imprint an
idealized Old Imperial Russia onto the post-Soviet city.
Ukraine-Related Sanctions (Us Office of Foreign Assets
Control Regulation) (Ofac) (2018 Edition) The Law
Library 2018-12-06 The Law Library presents the complete
text of the Ukraine-Related Sanctions (US Office of
Foreign Assets Control Regulation) (OFAC) (2018
Edition). Updated as of May 29, 2018 The Department of
the Treasury's Office of Foreign Assets Control ("OFAC")
is issuing regulations to implement Executive Order
13660 of March 6, 2014 ("Blocking Property of Certain
Persons Contributing to the Situation in Ukraine"),
Executive Order 13661 of March 17, 2014 ("Blocking
Property of Additional Persons Contributing to the
Situation in Ukraine"), and Executive Order 13662 of
March 20, 2014 ("Blocking Property of Additional Persons
Contributing to the Situation in Ukraine"). OFAC intends
to supplement this part 589 with a more comprehensive
set of regulations, which may include additional
interpretive and definitional guidance and additional
general licenses and statements of licensing policy.
This ebook contains: - The complete text of the UkraineRelated Sanctions (US Office of Foreign Assets Control
Regulation) (OFAC) (2018 Edition) - A dynamic table of
content linking to each section - A table of contents in
introduction presenting a general overview of the
structure

3/3

Downloaded from krasnodar.ino-shkola.ru on June 30, 2022
by guest

